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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 19th March 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

 
I hope you are all well and that you and your children are beginning 

to settle back into the school routine.  

 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed this week and I have seen 

some great Science experiments taking place across the school.  

 

Children in the Julia Donaldson Class have made some great Cress 

Heads and we are looking for to watching the cress hair grow over 

the next couple of weeks. In Judith Kerr class children have been 

looking at planting different fruit and vegetables and completing fun 

experiments with skittles. Oliver Jeffers Class have all planted 

sunflower seeds, looked at the different parts of flowers and been 

doing some wonderful work on the Colour Monster.  

 

 
 

Children in Roald Dahl, Enid Blyton and Jacqueline Wilson have 

been looking at homelessness this week and testing materials to 

help insulate people when cold, designing homes and learning how 

to budget.  

 

In Year 5 & 6, the children have been deep into space with lots of 

creative things going on including recreating the planets in Michael 

Morpurgo Class, J K Rowling Class have made their own rockets 

and Michael Rosen Class have been experimenting with craters! 

House Points 

Owls 
1242 

Panthers 
1305 

Dragons 
1231 

Dolphins 
1293 

 

 

Remote Learning Attendance  

(At least one session)   

Julia Donaldson 88% 

Judith Kerr 91% 

Oliver Jeffers 93% 

Roald Dahl 87% 

Enid Blyton 95% 

Jacqueline Wilson 95% 

Michael Morpurgo 93% 

J K Rowling 86% 

Michael Rosen 90% 

 

COVID NOTIFICATIONS 

 

If any of any of our children at SMFA are 

unfortunate enough to have a positive 

COVID test or need to self-isolate please 

do let the school know by completing this 

online form. Thank you ☺   

mailto:Frobisher.Admin@smfa.org.uk
http://www.smfa.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPage.aspx?fragment=FormId%3DEGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNNtwiP7j1QJFoCquNfgEu8dUOU9UUUNXTzQzMkhYT0JKMlRDVTA1UkRISi4u


   
 

   
 

 

 
 

Today, the children have been trying to cheer 

up ‘Doomy McGloomy’ for Comic Relief. They 

have been enjoy fun activities throughout the 

day such as smiling competitions, quizzes and 

more! It’s safe to say Doomy McGloomy has 

definitely been cheered up by the children 

today! Thank you for all of your donations.  

 

 

Please remember that it is not too late to donate as our buckets will 

be out on Monday as well for Downs Syndrome Day and don’t 

forget that the children can wear odd socks or yellow and blue 

accessories too! 

 

Well done to the majority of children who are now wearing their 

full school uniform, but please remember that after Easter children 

should also have school shoes. We will continue to ask the children 

to come in wearing PE kits on days when they have PE. Please 

ensure this PE kit follows our Uniform Policy. This can be found on 

the school website.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

 

Miss Debbie Conroy 
 


